
Dear Arts Camp 

Photography Camper,  

Arts camp is quickly approaching and it is 

going to be an awesome week! Here are a 

few things for you to bring, if possible, for 

your photography major. 

 Digital Camera – Can be a “point and shoot” or a Digital SLR camera. Please 

no I-Pods, Cell Phone Cameras, or Apple devices.  

 I-Pad – this is completely optional. This will not be used for taking photos 

but can be used for editing photos. 

 Charging Cable or Battery Charger – whatever you need to keep your 

camera charged. 

 USB Cable – This is the cable that came with the camera to connect it to a 

computer.  

 Memory Card – please make sure that your camera has a memory card in 
it. 

 
Please label your belongings so that everyone goes home at the end of the week 
with their own stuff. For cables, you can write your name on masking tape or on a 
label and wrap it around the cable.  
 
We will provide laptops or computers for editing photos. If you do not have a 
camera, please e-mail deb@lutherlyn.com ASAP so we can make arrangements to 
loan a camera to you. Campers will be able to lock their devices in the office when 
not in use. 
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail or call Deb at deb@lutherlyn.com or 724-
865-2161. See you at  camp! 
 
      Sincerely, 

      Pastor Mort &  
the Lutherlyn Staff 


